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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Mayor Adler and Council Members

 The Mathews Lane Neighborhood Association would like to request a postponement on Item 84 (C14-2022-0056 – 7415 Albert Rd
Rezoning) to October 13. The petitioners have reached out to the Council Members and Mayor regarding the case, but have not heard
back from many of the representatives. Granting this postponement allows time to have those conversations and find resolution.

Thank you for your consideration,

Karen Fernandez
MLNA President
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